
      

 
Theo Marinis 
Financial Strategies SA Pty Ltd 
49 Beulah Rd 
Norwood SA 5067 
 
May 10, 2022 
 
 
Dear Theo, 
 
On behalf of myself and Generation Life, I wish to sincerely thank you for presenting to our “Peer to 
Peer” session held in Adelaide last week. 
 
Your presentation displayed your passion around strategies to meet desired client outcomes and 
was delivered in a clear and easily understood manner. I know that those in attendance provided 
great feedback and commented that they got a lot out of attending the presentation. 
 
Once again, many thanks for your fantastic presentation. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 

 
 
Bob Scherini 
Distribution Manager – WA/SA 
Generation Life 
 
 
 


